
 

 
 
  
 
 10th September, 2019  

 

E-Safety Information Sessions for Parent/Carers with tips and advice on 
how to keep our children safe on the internet 

  
           Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),  
 

           You are invited to the following E-Safety session for parents in school.  
  
           On Friday 13th September: 2pm-3pm   
  
           The meeting will be led by PCSO Geoff from Eccleshill Police Station. He will be 
            informing us about the following topics:  
  

 Online Awareness  
 Online Safeguarding  
 Online Bullying   
 Online Gaming  
 Social Media  

 

Parents are free to ask questions and other informative information regarding 
criminality on the internet, laws and punishments around the Cyber World, how to 
keep children safe and how they can be targeted will also be discussed.  
For any further details contact Mrs Awan. Looking forward to seeing you on 
Friday.   
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Mrs Awan  

  
Mrs Sabina Awan  
Parental Involvement Officer  

 


